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Sales Information Bulletin 

 
Number: SIB 2016002 
Date: 9/1/16 
Subject: End Of Life for AAD130, AAD130SD, AAD160 series Power Supplies 
 
To: All TCA Distributors     
 
      Tamura Corporation of America has decided to announce the End of Life of the 
above series of AC/DC Switching Power Supplies.   
 
The enactment of new Safety Regulations and the age of these power supplies is what 
have led us to this decision.  
As of today, you have 30 days to place any more orders for these series.    
 
This announcement does not include the AAD600S series of power supplies.  These will 
be continued to me manufactured into 2017.  
 
Please give us a call if you have any questions!  
  
  
Best Regards, 
Craig 
  
Craig Simpson 
Tamura Corporation of America 


